
From: Deborah Webb
To: corpadmin
Subject: 157 Wade Ave temporary Use Permit
Date: Monday, February 3, 2025 6:55:35 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello,
We received the related Public Notice via postal mail today.

The permit is for a "personal service establishment". This is too vague, as it could for example be a hair salon, a
massage clinic, a drug addiction therapy clinic, a nail salon.

Since the nature of the business is not specified in enough detail, we DONOT APPROVE OF GRANTING THIS
without further information being provided for consideration.

Thank you.

Mark & Deborah Webb
1124 Park Place
Penticton BC V2A 8X9

Owners of Unit 201-196 Wade Avenue West
Penticton BC V2A 1T6


